
Follow us on Facebook          

Please like and share our  

Facebook page 

 

School Website:   

bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk 

Summer Term 2 

 

We hope everyone had a wonderful half term holiday.  

 
 
This term the children have been learning about the signs of Summer and transition to Reception Class.  We 

have listed the books of the week that the children will be focussing on throughout the next 7 weeks.  

 

We will be holding a Father's Day workshop for the Sunflowers (3-4 years) on Tuesday 17th June 2025, for start-

of-the-week children, and on Thursday 19th June 2025, for end-of-the-week children. The Daisies (2-3 years) 

Father's Day workshop will take place on Wednesday 18th June 2025, with sessions at 11:30 am for the morn-

ing group and 3:00 pm for the afternoon group. This workshop will include a story session followed by activities 

in the nursery environment. We hope you can join us! 

 

The school trip to Twycross Zoo is on Wednesday 09th July 2025, school remains open as normal. Letters will 

be emailed out, if you do not receive one, please contact the main office. 
 

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/


The Rights for this term are: 

 

Sunflower Books 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates: 

Tuesday 17th June & Thursday 19th June 25  - Sunflowers Fathers Day Celebrations 

Wednesday18th June 25—Daises Fathers Day AM at 11:30am & Daises PM at 3pm 

 Tuesday 1st July & Thursday 3rd July 25 – SEND Information Coffee Morning with Speech Ther-

apist  

Wednesday 9th July 25—Twycross Zoo Trip 

Wednesday 16th July 25—End of Year Celebration - School closed 

Friday 18th July  - End of Term  

Daisies Books 

 

   

Inform Us of Holiday Travel Plans  

 

As the holiday season approaches, we kindly ask 

you to notify the school if your child will be traveling 

abroad. A holiday request from is available from the 

main office. Please speak to Hardeep in the main 

office. 




